
 
 

 

 

Edition 4 15.07.22 

Parkstone News 
Parkstone Primary School takes seriously its responsibility to safeguarding all children and 

adults and has a rigorous procedure in place to do so. The school does not tolerate bullying 

and deals with all forms very seriously. 

 

     Designated Safeguarding Office;  Mr J Rogers - Safeguarding Governor: Mrs C O'Neill 

 

 

Moving up afternoon 
Monday 18th July 2022 

(Parents invited from 2.30pm) 
 

Year 5/ 6 play  
 Tuesday 19th July 2022 

 
Year 4 Music Concert 

Wednesday 20th July 2022 
 

School Disco  
Wednesday 20th July 2022 

KS1 4.00pm – 4.45pm 
KS2 5.00pm – 6.00pm 
(No Phones Allowed) 

 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly  
Thursday 21st July 2022 

2.15pm – 3.15pm 
 

Sports Day  
Friday 9th September 2022 

 

 

 

Note from Mrs Waller 

As the academic year comes to an end, it is always a busy but very enjoyable time at school. Last Friday the children 

enjoyed a whole school mini Olympics morning which was great fun. Our Sports morning on Friday 9th September 

will include something very similar, with children in mixed age groups, taking part in various activities.  Please join 

us for this if you can. 

This week, our Year 6 children have been at their secondary school, so it has been unusually quiet here at 

Parkstone! The Year 4 children have been on a visit to the Hull and East Riding museum and took part in a Saxons 

and Vikings workshop which they all enjoyed.  The children who will be starting school in September have been to 

visit this week too and it's been lovely to see them all coming in and getting to know the staff.   

 

 

Attendance  

Rec K Stow    87.89  
Rec K Stow   88.0  
YR1 C Waudby   90.95  
YR1 M McCarthy   93.48  
Yr2 E Clark    91.5  
Yr2 CNequest/LWhitworth  93.64  
Yr3 ADerrick /RDooley  96.0  
YR3 C Thompson   90.83  
YR4 SDamary-Thompson  98.57  
YR4 NTurnbull   96.96  
YR5 AJacobs    93.67  
Yr5 CWigglesworth/RRobinson 95.36 
YR6 CWoollin    96.30 
YR6 L Wallace   99.17  
 
Whole School    93.94  



 
 

 

 

Years 1 & 2 

In years 1 & 2 we have been learning, how to perform songs, and why it’s important look after the world. In 

Geography we have been asking why Canada is a good place to visit and reasoning why the houses are made of 

wood. 

 

EYFS    

In EYFS we have been learning all about different ways to create models, the children have been using split pins, 

treasury tags, staples and other methods of attaching material together to make a wide ranch of objects, from 

moving pictures to clocks and even musical instruments.  We have been harvesting the vegetables we have grown 

over the year and talking all about the needs of certain plants and vegetables.  The children have continued to do 

an amazing job in phonics and are more than ready to move on to the Year 1 curriculum.  In maths we have been 

working hard to increase the speed of mental maths, we have been perfecting our counting in 2s, 5s, and 10, 

applying our knowledge of number to measurements.   

 

 

 

Year 4 have had a very exciting week as they ventured into Hull Old Town 

to explore the Fish Trail and participate in a workshop to explore Anglo-

Saxon artefacts. They participated in an ancient burial and made broaches 

too. They were superb ambassadors for our school and behaved 

beautifully. Year 3 have been working very hard on capacity and measure 

in maths, and in writing lessons have started to write a letter to their new 

teacher to introduce themselves before starting their new classes in 

September. All pupils participated in our Sports Morning last Friday which 

was a brilliant way of playing different sports and meeting new people from 

across different year groups. We look forward to one more busy week 

before we break up for the summer!  

 



 
 

 

 

Years 5 & 6 

Year 5 have been working really hard on their computing project over the last few weeks as they have been 

using coding to create a game with different levels. The visit to the National Railway museum in York at the 

end of June was very successful and all children thoroughly enjoyed the day and this built on their knowledge 

of how the industrial revolution and railway mania changed Britain.  

The children in Year 6 have really been making the most of their last few weeks at Parkstone. They have also 

been using coding in their computing lessons, but they Year 6 children have learned to create an animated 

story with movement, sounds and different characters and backdrops - it's very complicated! Our main focus 

in Year 6 has been learning the songs and practising for our end of year production of Oliver! The performances 

are next week and we are pleased to say we are just about ready. Well done to all of the children in Year 6 

who successfully completed their Level 1 and 2 Bikeability last week. You were very sensible on the playground 

and on the streets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 

In Year 5 we have really enjoyed reading 'Street Child' in and we will be using this to write a scene for a play 

over the next few weeks. In PSHE we have been learning about self-esteem and how to look after our own 

well-being. We have also been practising a range of stitches in DT in preparation for making a tote bag.  

It has been an incredibly busy few weeks in Year 6 and we are so proud of the effort put in by all children last 

week when it was the SATs. Well done to everyone for your amazing attitudes! We have also started a new 

Science topic of 'Animals including Humans' and so far this has included learning what blood is composed of, 

making a 'blood smoothie' and also learning how the heart works to pump blood around our bodies to collect 

oxygen from the lungs and deliver it to our vital organs.  

 

 

 


